
 

 
 

THE CITY OF KEY WEST 
 

POST OFFICE BOX 1409 
KEY WEST, FL 33041-1409 

WWW.CITYOFKEYWEST-FL.GOV 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

To: The City Commission for the City of Key West 

From: Shawn D. Smith, City Attorney 

Date: September 15, 2020 

 

RE: Amendment to proposed emergency ordinance regarding the requirement of face 

coverings within the City of Key West 

 

The Office of the City Attorney is recommending an additional change to the proposed 

emergency ordinance regarding face coverings which will be before the City Commission 

on Wednesday, September 16, 2020.   

 

The proposed emergency ordinance states that an individual may be issued a civil citation 

after receiving a verbal warning.  The proposed amendment incorporates the current practice 

that a business may be issued a civil citation only after receiving a verbal warning.  The 

proposed amendment to the proposed emergency ordinance is located on page 11 of 15 and 

is double underlined.   
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